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Dear Senate Judiciary Committee Members, 

While few legislative efforts to enact gun safety measures are likely to pass 

constitutional muster these days, SB243 seems to be a reasonable approach to this 

challenging issue. As a longtime Oregonian, I urge your support. 

Sincerely, 

Paul J Kelly, Jr 

 


